
                                                                                                              
 

 
 

General Econopak Name Change to STERIS FAQs 
 
 
 
When does the name change take place and how will this affect me? 

 
Effective immediately, you will begin to see the name STERIS on marketing materials (e.g. website, 
marketing literature, promotional items).   Please note, that while we undergo a name change, your 
product reorder number, product description and reordering process WILL NOT change.  We understand 
the needs of our Customers include change control. It is our intention to transition to the STERIS brand 
throughout 2016 with minimal impact on your processes.    
 
 
Where will I see the name STERIS? 

 
The STERIS name will appear in place of General Econopak, GEPCO or Econ-O-Pak.    As this is a 
transitional period, not all documentation will be updated at once. 
 
 
How does the name change affect purchasing within my organization? 

 
There will be no impact on the purchasing process other than the name listed on invoices.  All of your 
points of contact with the former General Econopak organization will remain the same. All invoices will 
be updated to the name STERIS.   
 
 
Does the name change have any effect on current terms and condition, agreements or contracts with 
STERIS or General Econopak? 

 
No, these documents are not affected by the name change. 
 
 
Who can I contact with additional questions? 

 
Please contact your current General Econopak representative or send email inquiries to 
info@generaleconopak.com. 
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